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Alabama Corporate E-file Restriction Removed 
 

Montgomery, March 1, 2012—The Alabama Department of Revenue 

(ADOR) announced today that Alabama business taxpayers can now file their 

state corporate income tax returns and tax schedules electronically.    

Last year, the ADOR was forced to restrict the electronic filing of certain 

corporate income tax returns due to processing errors associated with federal 

consolidated filers.  Corrective action has since been taken and testing 

completed to allow for the electronic filing of all corporate returns and schedules 

for this filing season.  Calendar-year 2011 corporate returns are due March 15, 

2012. 

The ADOR advises that for these consolidated filers the 2012 filing season 

will be considered a transitional year.  These taxpayers will have the option to 

electronically-file or paper-file their 2011 tax year corporate returns.   Returns 

may be downloaded at www.revenue.alabama.gov at “Forms.”  

Taxpayers may contact the ADOR by telephone at 334.242.1200 or by 

email at Corporate.Efile@revenue.alabama.gov  with any questions regarding 

Alabama’s corporate e-file program. 
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Media contact for more information: 

ADOR Media Affairs Office:  Carla A. Snellgrove or Carolyn G. Blackstock:   
(334) 242-1390; FAX:  (334) 242-0550 
Web Site:  www.revenue.alabama.gov 
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